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It is lovely to see everyone back in school and full of enthusiasm. It is also a great opportunity to 

welcome our new starters into the Moon class family. All the children have settled well and are enjoying 

our new topic “Journeys and Adventures”. We are going to be very busy this term finding out about the 

local area and other places in the world. We will be learning about different celebrations and customs.  
The Foundation Team 

Yoga   

Our yoga sessions are on Wednesday. 

This enables everyone to take part.  

Children do not need a PE kit as we do 

yoga in our bare feet with our own yoga 

mat.  

Please encourage your child to put their 

own socks and shoes on. This enables 

them to be more independent in class. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

PSED  

We are continuing to develop relationships with our Key 

Workers, adults and friends in class. We are learning how 

to take turns, wait and share. These are skills that will 

enable us thrive in school.  

We are also learning about emotions, and how people are 

feeling. We are developing an understanding that our 

actions affect others and looking at facial cues to help us 

recognise how others feel. 
  

 COMMUNICATION & LANGUAGE, 

LITERACY   

Our focus this term is Journeys 

and Adventures. We will be 

focusing on Jack and the 

Beanstalk, developing story 

knowledge and learning how to 

retell a story using props and 

resources. 

HELPING AT HOME   

1. Counting – counting things in the home eg. shoes, steps, 

spoons, pasta, pencils, toys, etc. Remember to use your 

counting finger! 

2. Make a den using blankets, pegs etc.  

3. Have your own adventure – tell us where you went and 

what you saw. 

4. Write lists for the shop and then take it with you. What 

do you need? 

MATHEMATICS  

We will continue to develop our number recognition and counting skills. We will use a variety of 

resources and real life problems within our play. We will be developing our language of size and using 

this fantastic vocabulary when we are busy We will also be comparing objects, saying which is the 

biggest/largest or smallest. 

TOPIC  

We will be learning about different places and environments, and how we can get there. We will be 

developing our maps skills and using the vocabulary: along, across, over, under, through, behind, next to. 

We will be celebrating Chinese New Year and finding out about the special customs linked to this event. 

Love of Books Project 

We will be launching our Love of Books project soon. This is a great way to get everyone involved in 

sharing books and developing a love of books and storytelling. More details to follow. 


